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Notice of Impact of the 2011 Tohoku District-off the Pacific Ocean Earthquake 
 
 
We would like to express our heartfelt sympathy to those who have suffered from the 2011 
Tohoku District-off the Pacific Ocean Earthquake that struck on March 11, 2011.  Please be 
notified that the impact of the quake on the Company is as follows: 
 
1. Damage Situation 

There are no reports of casualties to our employees. 
In addition, no significant damage has been reported with regard to the assets and 
equipment of the Company. 

 
2. Setup of Quake Disaster Control Headquarters 

We immediately set up a "Quake Disaster Control Headquarters" and have been making 
company-wide efforts to quickly restore quake-affected elevators and escalators. 

  
3. Impact on Business Performance 

The impact of the recent quake on our business performance is currently unknown.  
However, we will make prompt notification in the event a significant impact on our 
business performance is anticipated in the future. 

 
 
 


